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Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

 The free & reduced lunch 30 day roll over grace period from last school year is about to 

expire on Oct. 3, 2018. If you have not turned in a free & reduced lunch application for 

the new school year, please do so before any interruptions occur in your child receiving 

free & reduced priced meals. Benefits will expire if an application isn’t submitted by the 

above date. This will result in your child’s status changing from free or reduced to full 

pay. You may contact your child’s campus for a new school year application. If you 

received a letter from the Child Nutrition Department regarding predetermined eligibility, 

you do not need to submit an application.  

 Brazos ISD encourages all families that feel they may qualify to receive free & reduced 

benefits to fill out an application to ensure children are receiving healthy nutritious meals.  

 If you have any questions regarding the 30 day roll over grace period or assistance with 

an application, please contact Gina Matula, Director of Child Nutrition 979-478-6006 or 

email gmatula@brazosisd.net.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Gina Matula 

Brazos ISD Child Nutrition Director 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  
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